
Eno River Association 

Land Protection & Stewardship Funds 

The Eno River Association provides donors an opportunity to designate their gifts to 

support the conservation, protection, and stewardship of land along the Eno River 

through the following restricted funds: 

Allen Lloyd Fund for the Upper Eno 

This memorial fund was created by the Eno River Association Board of 

Directors in honor of Allen Lloyd. Distributions are designated for the 

purchase and stewardship of land in the upper part of the Eno 

River watershed, mainly Orange County and upstream of 

Hillsborough, NC. 

The Confluence Fund 

Created by the Eno River Association Board of Directors, the 

Confluence Fund allows donors to give funds solely for the 

maintenance, management, and improvement of the Confluence 

Natural Area including education programs, facilities, and property 

improvement projects. 

Conservation Land Stewardship Endowment Fund 

Endowed funds that support the stewardship and maintenance of all of 

our Eno-owned properties, this fund helps cover monitoring and 

conservation property easement defense needs as well as any legal 

defense of rights under an easement or other property rights. 

Margaret C. Nygard Land Acquisition Fund 

Named in honor of the Eno River Association founder, this memorial 

fund is our primary land acquisition fund. Supporting purchasing of 

property and conservation easements along the Eno River, this fund is 

unrestricted for use in land acquisition and contains donations 

designated for this specific fund. 
Margaret Nygard 

Roberta & Herman Brown Land Preservation Fund  

Established in 2020, this fund supports acquisition of land & 

conservation easements in Orange County, as well as the expansion 

or maintenance of these lands. This fund was established through a 

nearly $2 million bequest from the estate of Joyce Brown, daughter of 

Roberta & Herman. 
Joyce Brown, 2012 

To make a gift visit www.enoriver.org/donate or click here. 

http://www.enoriver.org/donate
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E351284&id=8
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E351284&id=8


Distributions are based on the spend policy established by the board of directors of 
the Eno River Association and are considered on a per-project basis as proposed by 

the Land & Stewardship Committee with a vote by the board. Funds may be 
replenished if a project is ultimately purchased by another entity like a State or Local 

Parks department. 

With questions contact: Hsi Chen, Interim Director of Philanthropy 

hsi@enoriver.org or (919) 620-9099 (x207) 


